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Commission Issues Advisory Notice Regarding Fines and Penalties

On April 14, 2020, the Commission issued an Advisory Notice stating that they
will reactivate the assessment of fines and penalties for failure to file required
reports on May 1, 2020. All required reports and forms not filed by their
respective due date on or after May 1, 2020 will be subject to the assessment
of fines and penalties authorized by statute or regulation.

A copy of the Advisory Notice can be found here.

For more information, please contact an MGC attorney.

This legal update is published as a service to our clients and friends. It is intended to
provide general information and does not constitute legal advice regarding any
specific situation. Past success does not indicate likelihood of success in any future
legal representation.
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